Dear Seniors and Parents,

| know that we keep saying this — but can you believe that we are just months from graduation?
We have enjoyed this senior class and look forward to the next few months.

We have been working on one of the highlights of the senior year in the Academy — our senior
trip. The dates for the senior trip this year are April 22- 29, 2016. The students are asked to
raise $550, which covers all expenses except for meals and any spending money that the young
people may want to bring along for the trip.

This year the students will be taking the coach bus as they travel to Washington DC and The
Wilds. Dr. and Mrs. Hansel will be chaperoning. The trip will comprise of some wonderful
opportunities which may include the following:

Washington D.C., Arlington Cemetery, D.C. Memorials, Capitol Hill, Smithsonian, Holocaust
Museum, The Wilds, Brevard, NC

Each student is asked to deposit $200.00 in the MBA account by January 30 (if they do not
have that amount already accumulated). The Academy will soon be in the process of making
reservations, and once we do so, refunds are not possible. The remaining $350 must be paid by
March 18.

We anticipate an exciting time of education, fellowship, and fun!

Dr. Lane Hansel
Administrator



